
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  June 22, 2020 
  
To:  Clergy and parish communicators  
   
From:  Maureen Smith, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re: Catholic Media Virtual Conference 

           
 

 
 
 
The staff from The Georgia Bulletin as well as the staff from the Office of 
Communications would like to share with you an opportunity to attend the 
virtual Catholic Media Conference (CMC) this year.  
 
The CMC is usually only open to Catholic journalists and diocesan 
communication professionals. This year, the in-person conference had to be 
canceled due to the pandemic, so the planning committee decided to take their 
workshops online and open them up to anyone who wishes to attend, including 
parish and school communicators. The best part? The workshops are free for 
this year, but you must register. Please share this opportunity with your parish 
staff.  
 
Workshops topics include: 
· Learn to leverage technology to improve your workflow 
· Best practices for communicating during a time of change 
· How to use creative tools during the crisis 
· Navigating social media analytics 
· How and why to live stream featuring the Archdiocese of Atlanta’s own video 
producer, Allen Kinzly.  
· Thinking outside the box, but in the book with social media 
 
Visit the CMC20 website for more information. And remember there is no 

https://urlprotection-sjl.global.sonicwall.com/click?PV=1&MSGID=202006151800575142294&URLID=2&ESV=10.0.6.3447&IV=8BD356FE1BCA5E04AE8081CE8F632EFD&TT=1592244071480&ESN=3crTuxXieQUPSXVVKgE3dGTblGSIfgaM0uqhpaujSuo%3D&KV=1536961729279&ENCODED_URL=http%3A%2F%2F458rl1jp.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me%2FL0%2Fhttp%3A%2F%2Fwww.catholicmediaconference.org%2Fhome%2F2%2F010001729fba71de-d12e464b-fed2-4070-9adf-6c68ae71af23-000000%2FMmJZV5t9Cx7E-dltlo9drmjYQUk%3D165&HK=6EACABBBAF6F4C43E9B0C8FF4DB01C98C53E4491669D4A0949556494C3E05A7E


charge to attend the conference. Please invite your entire department, everyone 
in the communications office and communicators at the parish or school level 
to register. 
 
During the CMC we encourage all attendees to post their virtual viewing efforts. 
This will be a fun interaction since person-to-person interaction is not 
available. If you decide to share our conference or viewing photos, please use 
@archatl, @catholicpress, #CMCgonevirtual and #2021CMCvirtual. We are 
excited to share your posts! 
 
We would love to know who decides to attend, so, if you have any questions or 
plan to attend, please email Maureen Smith, Director of Communications, at 
msmith@archatl.com. 
   
Registration opened Monday, June 15, and closes Tuesday, June 30, at 1 
p.m. 
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